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560: SHRI NAGAR RODMAL: 

  

Will the Minister of WOMEN AND CHILD DEVELOPMENT be pleased to state; 
 

(a) whether a uniform toll free child helpline has been created in the South Asian Association 

for Regional Cooperation (SAARC) region by the Government; 

(b) if so, the details thereof along with the benefit accrued thereby; and 

(c) the countries whose support is proposed to be sought by the Government to make 

available toll free helpline facility to the children in SAARC region? 

ANSWER 
 

MINISTER OF WOMEN AND CHILD DEVELOPMENT  

(SHRIMATI MANEKA SANJAY GANDHI) 
 

 

(a): No, Madam. 

(b) to (c): Does not arise. 

        ******  

 


